

September 28, 2011

Linda Patterson, City Clerk City of Sparks 431 Prater Way Sparks, NV 89431

Dear Linda:

Due to the fact that the follow-up work finds the changes made at the meeting leave the City with a 6% differential between Ward 3 and 4, I am requesting that Item 7.1 from the September 26, 2011, City Council meeting be reconsidered at our next regular City Council meeting.

This item was titled: Consideration, Second Reading, Public Hearing and possible adoption of Bill No. 2636, an ordinance redistricting the City Council ward boundaries based on the 2010 United States Census.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Ron Smith

Council Member - Ward 3